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Holiday Open House
The Holiday Open House was hosted by David & 
Nan LeVesque, Paul & Pauline Thompson, and 
Raymond & Elizabeth Gilmore. We sincerely wish 
to thank them for opening their homes during the 
Holiday Season. 
Attendance was good and estimated to be 50-60, and 
generally comparable to previous years. Tim Barry 
and Kevin Gunn played their guitars and keyboards 
during the event. Several photos of the festivities are 
shown on the second page of this Newsletter.

FGE Entrance Signs
Our historic and beautiful Forest Glade Estate en-
try signs are beginning to show some signs of age. 
Constant watering  during the summer months has 
resulted in several of the signs showing signs of rot-
ting legs. We now have an estimate from the same 
company who originally constructed our signs and 
our Board will be considering  whether to have new 
signs constructed and installed.

Stolen Mail
In January five homeowners on Old Tower Road 
and Creek Road had their mail stolen from their 
mailboxes. The stolen mail was scattered along the 
bike path and tennis court. Items from banks and 
other financial institutions were opened. Residents 
have reported the incident to police and post-office  
officials. One resident has purchased an infrared 
motion-detection camera and is experimenting 

with placing the camera at various locations where 
it is able to observe selected mailboxes at night. The 
intent being to photograph the perpetrators and to  
document the theft.

New Treasurer Appointed
Jim Wang our FGE Treasurer for many years has 
stepped down and Wayne Miller has graciously ac-
cepted this position? Thank You Wayne.

Home or House Sitting
Rose McCallen (FGE resident) is looking for home-
owners who would be willing to open their home 
for two graduate students to perform house sitting 
this summer. The two students (from UC Davis)  
are looking for housing while they work at LLNL 
this summer. 
Carly Arthur, is a UC Davis - Civil Engineering 
student who is looking for possible house/animal 
sitting opportunities in Livermore this summer 
while homeowner’s are on vacation. 
Carly worked at LLNL last summer with Rose Mc-
Callen’s research group and Rose interacts with her 
often at UCD. Rose believes she is very responsible. 
Carly grew up on a ranch with horses and lots of 
animals. Carly can be contacted at (530) 774-3160, 
cwarthur@ucdavis.edu. Housing is needed from 
7/6/15 - 9/4/15. She has experience with horses, 
dogs, cats and rabbits.
The second student is Andrew Lange, who is pur-
suing a PhD in Material Science. Andrew is a Cali-
fornia native and can be reached at (559) 786-7500, 
aplange@ucdavis.edu. He needs housing from early 
July to mid September. Andrew is getting married 
in June and his fiancee, who is a K-12 school teach-
er, will be with him in Livermore. 
Contact Rose McCallen, at (925) 455-5004, mccal-
len1@llnl.gov. 

Next Board Meeting
Monday, February 23rd at 7 PM at Enda Sterne’s 
home 820 McGlinchey Drive. All residents are in-
vited to attend.




